
Library Commission Statement from Diane Munoz    1.7.21 

My experience on the library board for the past four years has been informative, productive 

and has advanced the library towards meeting the needs of ALL community members. The 

strategic plan, developed last year, respectfully targeted the needs of ALL community members. 

I’m proud of this effort because our community will benefit from well- thought out collective 

effort.  

Moving forward, there are great things to be accomplished with the new Director and strategic 

plan and would be happy to continue to support these efforts.  

Diane Munoz  
 

Watsonville, CA 95076 
 
 




